
Department of 
Environmental Protection 

 
Northwest District 

 Jeb Bush  160 Governmental Center Colleen Castille 
 Governor  Pensacola, Florida 32502-5794 Secretary 
 

February 17, 2006 
Send via e-mail to: 
PGDitter@onyxsp.com  
 
 
 
Mr. Phillip Ditter 
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager 
Onyx Environmental Services, L.L.C. 
1275 Mineral Springs Drive 
Port Washington, WI 53074 
 
Dear: Mr. Ditter: 
 
 This is to acknowledge receipt of the February 15, 2006, Soil sampling and 
Analysis Report for ONYX environmental Services, L.L.C. located at 342 Marpan Lane, 
Tallahassee, Leon County, Florida.  We will review the document as soon as possible 
and will notify you accordingly. 
 

If you have any other questions or need further information, please contact me at 
telephone (850) 595-8360, extension 1253 or e-mail James.Byer@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
JCB:jbr 
 
Cc: LTDunwoody@onyxsp.com
     gsnewton@onyxsp.com
 

"M
Jim Byer  
Hazardous Waste Section Supervisor 

 

ore Protection, Less Process" 
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